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Chatham County Police Department Searching for Missing Toddler 
 

Chatham County, GA (October 5, 2022) – The Chatham County Police Department is 

searching for a missing toddler. 

 

Twenty-month-old Quinton Simon was last seen at his home in the 500 block of Buckhalter 

Road at 6 a.m. this morning, and was reported missing at approximately 9:00 a.m. He was 

wearing a light blue Sesame Street shirt and black pants. Please call 9-1-1 with any information. 

 

More details will be released as they become available. 
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